Harvest Festival Appeal

Dear Parent/Carer,

This harvest we are asking you to help local people in crisis by collecting **tinned and dried food** for the local foodbank. Unfortunately, over the last few years, the need for foodbanks has been increasing.

To try and do our little bit for our community, we are politely asking for donations of non-perishable (See below), food to support those in need.

We know that times are hard for everyone but if you can donate a tin of food or a packet of dried pasta, rice or cereal then please do so by

by the 24th October 2024.

Any donations will be gratefully received and go to help our community.

Could children please leave any donations in their classroom to be collected.

Thank you in Advance.

Mrs. Wood.

Examples of Non-Perishable:

- Canned Meats
- Canned or Dry Soups
- Coffee / tea
- Canned Vegetables
- (tomatoes, baked beans)
- Canned Fruit (pears, peaches)
- Canned Juices
- Canned Beans
- Dried pasta
- Rice

